
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Families,  

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 6th March to take individual and family 
photographs. 
 
Individual Photographs  
All children will be photographed individually unless a written letter is sent to school requesting 
otherwise.  
 

Family Photographs  
If you have more than one child in the Infant Department they will have their photograph taken 
individually and together with their  siblings during the school day.  
 
If you have more than one child in the Junior Department they will have their photograph taken 
individually and together with their siblings during the school day.  
 
If you have children in both the Infant and Junior Departments there will be an opportunity for 
siblings to have their photograph taken together in the Infant hall from 8:15am – 8:45am.  Please 
access the hall via the main office gate. Families may be required to queue at this time. Families 
must supervise their children during this time and ensure that children are taken to their classes as 
normal.   
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
   

Mr McDonald    Mr Kirby    Miss Duffy  
Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


